
Professor Colin J Stirling 
Vice-Chancellor, Flinders University

invites you to attend a

Flinders University Canberra Alumni Reception

on

Tuesday 11 August 2015

6.00pm to 8.00pm

at

Old Parliament House
Members Dining Room 3
18 King George Terrace

Parkes, ACT 2600

Complimentary refreshments will be served throughout the event

We hope that you will be able to join us to hear the latest news from Flinders University,  

catch up with former classmates, as well as, meet and network with fellow Flinders graduates  

who are now located in the ACT.

RSVP
By Monday 3 August 2015

Email: alumni@flinders.edu.au  Phone: (08) 8201 7969

Places at the reception are limited, please therefore RSVP as soon as possible. 

 Please take the opportunity to share this invitation with other Flinders graduates who are based  

in the ACT and encourage them to join you at the reception.


